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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had another busy week at school, here are a few things to 

update you on... 

Sun Hats and Sun Cream 

 

If this lovely weather  

continues the children will 

need... 

 

 a named sun hat 

 

 sun cream applied before 

school 

The Patch Sessions 

 

Next week will be the final  

sessions on The Patch for these 

groups. We will be doing some 

more cooking on an open fire.  

We would like the children to 

come to school wearing  

suitable clothes that you do 

not mind getting dirty. 

Every Monday this 

half term  

Every Thursday 

this half term  

Abigail  

Alfie  

Connor  

Elsie-Mae  

Emily T 

Jack R  

Léon Y-A  

Lucas  

Maya  

Tyson  

Amelia  

Amy  

Emily H  

Evie H 

Jake  

Violet 

Halle 

Evie M 

Guy 

Xachary 

Elvis 

George 

Jack R-M 

Arthur 

Destiny 

Emily B 

Jonny 

Vlad 

Jamie  

Alanna 

Over the Weekend 

 

Please do some writing with 

your child over the weekend.  

We are aiming for all  

children to be able to write 

in sentences by the end of 

Reception.  Stickers will be 

given to the children on 

Monday for any writing. 


